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Thursday 5th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Years 3-6 

We are pleased to let you know that all pupils in KS2 (Years 3-6) from across our federation, have been 
invited to participate in a cross-country event on Thursday, 12th October 2023 at Sherburn High 
School. Pupils will be competing against one another and a range of other primary schools from our 
newly formed sports cluster. 
 
For the event, pupils will need to arrive at school wearing their PE kit, along with a water 
bottle, trainers suitable for running on a range of surfaces and a warm jacket or coat.  
 
The children will have a slightly earlier lunch and will be leaving school at 12.00pm by coach to travel 
to Sherburn High and will return by the end of the school day. As this event is being held during school 
hours, unfortunately, parents and carers have not been invited to attend on this occasion. 
 
The cross-country event is being funded with money from our PE Funding, so there is no cost incurred 
to families. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr Craig Bealey 
Head of School 
Burton Salmon Primary School 
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